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 Michael Boylan COMMEMP

ER

2015/3272/P 04/08/2015  16:31:51 I support this application because I believe adding two new residential units will have a civilising affect 

on the anti-social behaviour (street-drinking, fly-tipping, using the street as a toilet) often encountered 

in Miller Street.

Converting existing flush doors to new glazing will also improve the façade of the building.
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